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Making voting simple—like our current mail-in voting system—increases voter 

turnout. Making voting harder—like in-person voting that many hardworking 

Oregonians could not achieve—decreases voter turnout. Unless the goal is to 

decrease voter turnout and to weaken our very successful voting system, please 

reject this bill. Thank you. 


